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Editorial 

Changes are afoot in the editorial office. 
I took early retirement from my tenured 
professorship at Saint Louis University 
last summer and have returned to the 
UK, my ancestral home, where I am en- 
joying reacquainting myself with the 
culture. Hence, the Deputy Editor, Rob 
Howard, and I are virtual neighbors. 

There has been another important 
change. We have had to say goodbye to 
our Editorial Assistant, Nancy Raley, 
who has had a promotion at her full-time 
place of work. Nancy has worked un- 
stintingly for the journal almost since I 
became Editor-in-Chief in 1995. We have 
been through all the changes in the jour- 
nal together and have always done what 
we thought was right for it, making it, 
we believe, into a much better product; 
at least, so our friends and relatives tell 
us. So farewell Nancy, a lovely lady, and 
good luck with your continuing career 
in the publishing business. 

Our new, UK-based Editorial Assis- 
tant, Judith Sylph, also has a background 
in publishing and editing, has an honors 
degree in English from Oxford, and has 
considerable experience in psychiatric 
research in world-class centers on both 
sides of the Atlantic. She is located in 
Cambridge, UK, so the entire editorial 

office will be in one country, which 
should make management much easier. 

To maintain continuity, it has been 
decided to update the submissions pro- 
cedures for the journal. All authors are 
urged, if at all possible, to make their 
submissions via e-mail, or failing this, 
on a diskette. These should be addressed 
to the Chicago office, where they will be 
logged and transferred immediately via 
e-mail to the editorial office in Cam- 
bridge, UK, where all editing activities 
will be carried out. In addition, the In- 
ternational Psychogeriatric Association 
offices in Chicago and Cambridge are in 
the process of developing a web page 
for the journal that will enhance com- 
munications and expedite all journal 
business. 

Addresses: 

Office of the Journal: 
E-mail: journalaipa-online.org 
Phone: 1+847.784.1701 
Fax: 1+847.784.1705 

Office of the Editor: 
E-mail: IPAJ.Editor@btinternet.com 
Phone: 44+ 1223.562.631 
Fax: 44+ 1223.312.396 
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of International Psychogeriatrics to our 
readership. 

Judith Sylph, Nancy Raley, Rob 
Howard, and I are committed to man- 
aging the transfer of the editorial office 
from St. Louis to Cambridge as seam- 
lessly as possible and look forward to 
delivering further high-quality issues 

Robin Eastwood, MD 
Editor-in-Chief 
Cambridge, UK 

Visit IPA's Web Site at 
h tt p : //www . i pa -0 n I i n e . o rg 

Your Opinion Matters! 

The IPA website is growing and changing. We need your ideas 
to develop a useful and interesting website for IPA members 
and others. Please help us to meet your needs by responding 
to a brief survey at www.ipa-online.org 

Thank you 
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